27th May, 1949.

Dear Slrs,

I am inreceipt of your memorandum of the
20th instant intimating that the steamer "TRTDENTE"
is still laild up and I have to inform you thak, in
the circumstances, the "ommittee are agreeabls to the
vegsel's Class remaining undisturbed on the understanding
that the Boiler Survey 1s carrled out before she 1s agailn
nlaced 1n commission. I shall be glad if you will inform
the Owners accordingly.

Yours faithfully,
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Foundation
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